
MHS Community Council Meeting Minutes | March 28, 2023

Council Members Attending: Cheyla Mills, Raelene Blocker, Jeff Kelsey, Shana Croft, 
Mindy Savage, Beth Belinski, Cindy Flitton, Brennen Fuller, Luke Thomas, Crae Wilson

Meeting called to order at 6:33 a.m. by Beth Belinski. 

Agenda Items:

Committee Reports

Policy (Mindy Savage): The committee discussed the proposed changes Dress Code 
policy. Mr. Thomas will review the policy and get back to Mindy so she can report back 
to the committee in May. 

Curriculum (Beth Belinski): No Meeting

Safety (Jeff Kelsey):

Transportation (Mindy Savage): 

Technology (Mindy Savage): No meeting

Wellness (Raelene Blocker): No meeting

Human Sexuality (Beth Belinski, Cheyla Mills):  No meeting

*The district will not hold committee meetings in April

Administration Changes

Mr. Wilson has accepted a position as the director of employee services for the district. 
He expressed mixed emotions as he has loved serving as an administrator for the last 
15 years, 7 of those at MHS. Council members expressed gratitude for his years of 
service to MHS. 

Mr. Thomas, current Vice Principal, has accepted the position as MHS Principal. Mr. 
Thomas was first hired as the Instructional Coach at MHS before moving to Vice 
Principal. Mr Thomas expressed that a top priority for him is what happens in the 
classroom and that he will strive to be visible to teachers and students. 



Trust Lands and TSSA Budgets for 2023-2024

Due to issues with the Trust Lands website Mr. Wilson was unable to update the plans 
for the 2023-2024 school year to present to the Community Council. Mr. Wilson did 
present the plans without the formal Trust Lands update. 

The budgets for Trust Lands and TSSA for 2023-2024 are: Trust Lands: $229,000 and 
TSSA: $160,000. Many items will be carried over from this years plans including: a part 
time Orchestra teacher, an IT Specialist, a full time English Teacher, a part time Math 
Teacher, Software Purchases and Professional Development. New proposals for this 
year include funding a certified teacher for the MULC (Morgan Unified Learning Center) 
and a College and Career Advisor in the Counseling Center. 

Motion to adopt the plan as presented by Beth Belinski with a 2nd from Mindy Savage.

Additional Discussion
Mindy expressed concerned about the trash problem in the parking lot and asked if 
there was anything the Community Council could do to help. There was discussion 
about adopting a policy and ways to enforce the policy. The Student School Board also 
has concerns and has purchased 3 outdoor garbage cans that will be set in place after 
snow melts. 

Topics for Future Meetings
• Approval of 2023-2024 Trust Lands Plan

Meeting adjourned at 7:28 a.m.

Next Meeting: Tuesday, April 25 at 6:30 a.m. at MHS Main Office 


